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SUMMARY 

Provides for confidentiality of communications made in peer support counseling session 
conducted by mass transit district. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure extends the exemption from public disclosure of information conveyed and 
communications made by a participant or counselor in a peer support counseling session to 
include those conducted by a mass transit district. 

If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could receive information regarding 
peer support counseling sessions conducted by mass transit districts. 


